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World book day 

A rare snow closure meant we had to rearrange our 

celebration of World book day. The imagination and creativity 

that goes into the costumes worn by your children is 

staggering. Every child looked amazing and enjoyed the day of 

book-related activities that took place. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

School trips  

On top of an increasingly squeezed budget we are finding 

that the shortfall in parental contributions against the cost 

of a trip, is increasing to unsustainable levels. School trips 

enhance the learning experience for children and we do our 

utmost to keep costs as low as possible. Please help us 

continue these invaluable learning experiences by 

contributing towards school trips. If you are unable to pay, 

please let a member of the office staff know in confidence 

so we can help you. 

Welcome back 

I hope your Easter break was a restful one. Dare I say spring is here, or will this result in even more 

unexpected snow?!? Along with most schools across the local authority we had a large number of pupil 

absences last term due to scarlet fever, chickenpox and flu. I hope your children are all now fully recovered 

and ready to begin the summer term. 

FRPS 

The spring fair will take place on Friday 

18th May. There will be a planning 

meeting at Jake’s Ale House on Tuesday 

17th April at 8:00 p.m. Any help you can 

offer would be massively appreciated.  

Dates for your diary  

Tue 17th Apr – FRPS meeting @ Jake’s 8:00 p.m. 

Wed 25th Apr – Brass band meeting 7:00 p.m. 

Mon 14th to Fri 18th May - Year 6 SATs Week 

Fri 18th May – Spring fair 

*See class newsletters for further dates* 

Friday 25th May – Finish for half term 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Mon 16th Apr – Fri 25th May 2018 

 

Attendance  
(Term 2 2

nd
 half) 

Rec = 91.0% 

Y1 = 91.1% 

Y2 = 94.7% 

Y3 = 94.2% 

Y4 = 95.0% 

Y5 = 96.2% 

Y6 = 96.2% 

Overall = 94.0% 

Reading Awards 

Well done to… 

Nursery: Tilly 

Reception: Iris 

Year 1: Archie 

Year 2: Amber 

Year 3: Jack 

Year 4: Connor 

Year 5: Joshua 

Year 6: Michael 

Joan Etches award 

Infants: Lana 

Juniors: Matthew 

Sporting successes 

Romiley Primary sporting stars have had some 

fantastic successes recently. Our netball team won 

the Werneth Final and the boys football team were 

narrowly beaten finalists in a tight game. However, 

the footballers are also through to the next round of 

the Metro Cup after coming from behind to beat 

Tithe Barn Primary. The girls football team won the 

Manchester United Foundation Primary Starts 

Tournament. They will now play in a knockout 

competition at Leicester City’s football ground! Well 

done to everyone, we are really proud of you!    

 

Community 

Well done to our amazing choir who 

sang at the Guywood Centre for 75 

members of the Oasis Club. 

Thank you to all the pupils who helped 

sell 600 knitted Easter chicks to raise 

vital funds for Francis House Children’s 

Hospice. 


